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Fifteen pupils of IES Marc Ferrer put up posters today as part of the Formentera Department of
Social Welfare’s ‘Don’t drown in alcohol’ push to curb the sale of alcohol to youth and take aim
at underage drinking.

  

The youth split into groups and stopped in at bars, restaurants and shops where alcohol is sold
in Sant Francesc, handing out graphic materials to raise awareness about the initiative,
including a poster for businesses affirming their stance against selling alcohol to minors.
Shop-owners on the island have joined the push through the small- and medium-sized business
association of the Formentera Chamber of Commerce and Federation of Hotels.

  

Training
On 29 June, a day of training is being put together for stakeholders in underage drinking
prevention. The activity will run 9.30am to 11.30am and 12 noon to 2.00pm in the assembly
room of the Formentera Centre de Dia.

  

The training sessions are geared towards leisure time activity leaders and sports monitors.
Book your spot by calling 971.321.271 or by emailing benestarsocial@conselldeformentera.cat
before Monday 28 June at 2.00pm.
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